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| wish to make a submission regarding vegetation management for Mulga harvesting in

south west Queensland.

The new vegetation management laws are not based on a sound knowledge of Mulga
management. There has been little consultation and no regard for grazier’s knowledge of

the land.

Mulga is a valuable recourse that is managed with a view to having new trees at various
stages of growth. This provides ongoing fodder as is part of a management plan. The new

laws do not allow for this.
Their impact will result in properties that rely on mulga for feed becoming unviable.

| strongly object to the graziers of south west Queensland having to bear the burden of
offsetting the pollution caused by cities and major industries when they are the ones least

able to afford it.





